4/11/2015
Briefing on the Recycling Fund to The Federation of Environmental and Hygienic Services

The briefing on the Recycling Fund was held at HKPC Building on 4 November 2015, introducing to
The Federation of Environmental and Hygienic Services and its members the funding scope and
application details. The briefing was conducted in Cantonese by the Fund Secretariat. Around 20
participants from The Federation of Environmental and Hygienic Services joined the briefing.



